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Jared Wannamaker Memorial Open Bonspiel

Friday, Jan 19 - Sunday, Jan 21

This bonspiel will have 24 teams from the coast and
beyond. There will be music, dancing, a live auction, music
bingo, and more! Check out the schedule and stop by to
watch: https://gibsonscurlingclub.com/open-bonspiel-2024

e Volunteers are still needed throughout the weekend.
Check the sign-up board at the club office or email
Jjgwannamaker@gmail.com

Happy New Year! %

A Reminder from the Bar Committee

The lounge is stocked with a variety of beverages, including a selection
of locally-made beers and cider. If you'd like to request an addition to
the bar, send an email to gibsonscurling@gmail.com

Our liquor license does not permit outside alcoholic beverages to be
consumed at the club.

COVID Precautions
COVID has not gone away. Please do not come to the rink if you are

not feeling well. You would hurt your team more if you infected them
rather than helping them because you showed up.

Even if you test negative for COVID, stay home & rest if you are ill.

-

gibsonscurlingclub.com

Volunteers Needed!

The Curling Club has rental
scheduled throughout January
and February. These rentals
help the club operating and
provide community exposure for
the sport.

Sign-up sheets will be posted in
the club lobby. We ask every
club member to sign-up for at
least one shift. Please do your
part to keep the club going.

Do you have experience with
grant  writing or  project
planning? Join the Capital
Project Planning working group
on Saturday January 27 @ 10
am in the Lounge.



